Report of the Portfolio Committee on Transport on the Protocols relating to the Amendments to Articles 50(a) and 56 of the Convention on International Civil Aviation ("Chicago Convention"), dated 31 May 2022:
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Portfolio Committee on Transport, having received a briefing on 10 May 2022 and having considered the request for approval by Parliament of the Protocols relating to the Amendments to Articles 50(a) and 56 of the Convention on International Civil Aviation ("Chicago Convention"), 7 December 1944, (1994), referred to it, recommends that the House, in terms of section 231(2) of the Constitution, 1996, approve the said Convention.

Report to be considered.

